
 

The kitten that got the cream. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“If your kitten is snoozing, always let them do so for as long as they need”. 

 

In our news article dated 31st January 2023 titled “The cuddly Manx Kitten is told off”, we posed 

a competition question as to how many workers could fit inside Broadcasting House, Head Road, 

Douglas. 

 

Manx Radio Ltd have finally complied with the Information Commissioner’s Decision Notice 

dated 17th January 2023 and revealed the statistics we first requested back on 1st September 

2022. 

 

It transpires that 68 persons work for Manx Radio, with a total annual staff remuneration of 

£1.3 million. 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“It’s free, so why not stuff my face?” 

 

Last year Manx Radio received a huge grant of taxpayers’ money from the Isle of Man 

Government of £1.07 million. 

 

No doubt, this largesse encourages the highest standards of active journalism and productivity. 

 

See link below for the full response from Manx Radio. 

 

https://www.ik.im/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/17.02.23-Manx-Radio-bloated-staff-numbers.pdf 

 

See also link to our Guardians of Truth news article. 

 

https://www.ik.im/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/07.10.22-Guardians-of-Truth..pdf 
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